
 

REPORT – GERMAN FILM SCREENING 

DPS Gurgaon hosted a German Film Screening with collaboration of Goethe Institut /Max Mueller 

Bhavan on 8
th

 August 2018. The screening witnessed an enthusiastic participation from 11 schools 

with more than 450 students from Delhi- NCR. Ms. Preeti Shah, the Project manager Educational 

Services, Goethe Institut and Mr. Stefan von Thenen from Max Mueller Bhavan, New Delhi were 

also present for the event .The movie ‘Rico, Oskar und der  Diebstahlstein’ was screened for 

students of  classes VII and VIII of various schools.The students watched the movie with great 

enthusiasm, interest and excitement. The movie was followed by a quiz where children were asked 

questions related to the movie. Students received exciting prizes for each correct answer in German. 

The experience was very educative for young German learners.  

 

      

 

                                          


